ITEM 6 EXHIBIT B

December 14, 2020

Scott Howard, Esq.

Colantuono Highsmith Whatley, PC
790 East Colorado Bivd.

Suite — 850

Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mr. Howard:

This correspondence is sent at the request of the Board of Directors for Calabasas Park
Homeowners Association (CPHA). We have been in communication with the City of
Calabasas regarding the placement of cameras around Calabasas Lake, as the need is
certainly apparent with the escalating volume of vandalism and unwelcomed activity that
has continued to occur on an increasing level. The camera equipment will be placed at
the Calabasas Swim and Tennis Center, and we were informed that the City will require
an agreement with CPHA. Our understanding is that this item will be presented to the
City Council for approval in January 2021. In the interim, can you kindly forward the
required agreement so that we are prepared to move forward once this matter has gone
before City Council?

Thank you very much.
Sincerely,

&Qx\@m@@

Ida Worth, CMCA, AMS
Community Manager

ccC: Board of Directors

Don Penman, Interim City Manager — City of Calabasas
Jeff Rubin, Director of Community Services — City of Calabasas
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